
Media News 
Happy Santa Barbara Day

The 4th of December marks Santa Barbara Day, which is celebrated by miners and tunnellers all around the 
world.

In many countries, before any tunnelling or mining project commences, a small statue of her is placed at the 
entrance to watch over and protect the projects and those working inside during the construction. 
 
Maxwell GeoSystems wishes all construction projects and workers around the world a Happy Santa Barbara 
Day. Stay safe.

#MGS #SantaBarbara #Tunnelling #Mining #Construction
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